
KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Kenosha, Wisconsin 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANVASS OF SPRING ELECTION 
 

The canvass of the April 5, 2022 Spring Election will be conducted in the 
Small Board Room of the Educational Support Center, 3600 – 52nd Street, 
Kenosha, WI, beginning at 2:30 P.M. on April 11, 2022.   
 
The canvass will be conducted by Tony Garcia, School Board Clerk; Stacy 
Stephens, School Board Secretary; Jodi Muerhoff; and Jessica Doyle-
Rudin, District citizens. 
 
    Dr. Bethany Ormseth 
    Interim Superintendent of Schools 

 

 


